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Dear	Parents/Carers,		

	

We	are	really	excited	to	welcome	your	child	back	to	school	on	Monday	28th	September.	The	Year	8	zone	has	
lacked	the	buzz	and	warmth	of	the	pupils.			

Since	Year	8	went	home	on	Thursday	17th	September,	the	Year	8	classrooms	and	corridors	have	had	a	deep	
clean.		This	week,	the	Year	8	pastoral	team	have	been	making	‘keeping	in	touch’	phone	calls	to	our	families.	It	
has	been	wonderful	to	hear	about	all	the	positive	work	that	pupils	have	been	completing	at	home	whilst	also	
hearing	about	their	eagerness	to	return	return	to	school.		Staff	in	school	have	also	ensured	that	work	has	been	
set	on	Google	Classroom	following	the	school’s	FLPs	(Fortnightly	Learning	Plan).	These	FLPs	will	continue	as	
homework	guides	and	will	be	sent	home	to	you	every	other	week	or	found	on	our	school’s	website	
(www.sjhs.org.co.uk).		The	homework	set	on	Google	Classroom	is	to	be	completed	fortnightly	by	all	pupils.		

On	Monday,		pupils	will	be	welcomed	back	to	school	from	8:30am	and	will	go	straight	to	their	form	room	
where	their	form	tutor	will	be	looking	forward	to	meet	them.	Following	that,	pupils	will	have	a	normal	day	of	
lessons	with	their	classroom	teachers.	The	school	day	ends	at	3.10pm.			

Please	can	I	remind	you	that	pupils	will	be	expected:	

●	To	wear	a	mask	at	all	times	on	the	school	buses	and	should	continue	to	wear	their	mask	until	they	arrive	at	
their	form	room.	

●	Pupils	should	use	the	hand	sanitiser	on	arrival	and	at	multiple	intervals	throughout	the	school	day.	

●	Pupils	must	also	wear	their	masks	in	communal	areas	of	the	school	including	the	corridors	and	toilets.	

●	Follow	our	school	uniform	policy	and	be	equipped	to	learn.	

Again,	if	you	have	any	questions	regarding	individual	lessons	then	staff	can	be	contacted	via	your	child’s	Google	
Classroom	page	(all	classroom	codes	can	be	found	on	our	school	website).	For	all	other	enquiries	please	do	not	
hesitate	to	contact	your	child’s	form	tutor	or	myself	on	swebster@sjhs.newport.sch.uk.	

With	regards,	

Mrs	S	Webster	
Head	of	Year	8	

 

 


